
 

 

20 April 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

RE: Free School Meals Hampers 

I hope you are all keeping well and coping as best you can with this current situation.   
 
We will be giving out another food hamper on Tuesday 21st April from 10.00am until 2.30pm.  You 
may come and pick up a hamper if your child is entitled to free school meals.  This does not 
include Universal Free School Meals which all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive.  
You may only get a food hamper if your child is on the free school meals list given to us by 
Camden Local Authority.  Your child will be on this list if you completed a free school meals 
application and which was approved by the local authority.    
 
When you arrive at the school, please remember to keep a 2 metre distance between you and the 
person in front.  Any children that have to come with you MUST be kept by your side and not 
permitted to run around.   
 
Please also bring large bags to carry the food home.   

 
All those who have given me their email address and children’s details have now been entered 
onto the Edenred site and you should receive vouchers to the value of £15 per child per week from 
them.  If you have not received your vouchers please check your junk mail or spam to see if the 
email went there.  These vouchers will enable you to buy food of your own choosing from one of 
the following supermarkets: Morrisons, Tesco, Sainsbury’s, Asda, Waitrose, M&S Food. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Kathy Bannon  
HEADTEACHER 
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